
 

IWA Newsletter - February 17, 2023

CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio

Head of the Class!

Congratulations to Ms. Vacanti, Director of Preschool at IWA. She was the
recipient of the Cleveland Cavaliers Head of Class award, which recognizes
outstanding educators. We couldn't agree more! Ms. Vacanti goes above and
beyond to create an outstanding classroom environment where all children feel
welcomed and loved.

https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aaeac29a5f4c16-iwadaddy?useFullSite=true#/


Mark your Calendar!

Monday, February 20 - NO SCHOOL
Tuesday, February 21 - Dress Down with donation



S.T.E.A.M. Updates
Cleveland Metropark Zoo Partnership



Our fifth grade students have been busy researching various animals and their
habitats. They have partnered with the Cleveland Metropark Zoo and have been
asked to design a mobile habitat that can be used to transport the animals
comfortably when being shown at learning presentations.

After researching animal needs, the students designed the mobile habitats. They
were allowed to choose how they wanted to present their ideas, with some
creating a physical model, while others used techology to create 3-D digital
designs.

This week, zoo keepers and designers met with our students to see the habitats
and to offer feedback. The students will use that feedback to make improvements



to their designs. Stay tuned!

SAVE THE DATE FOR WARRIOR WEEKEND!

Sr. Elizabeth Ann Sheahan, SIW

 
Sr. Elizabeth Cooper, SIW



Mrs. Cheryl DelBane '83

Dr. Chester A. Bizga

 
Warrior Weekend is our annual spring fundraiser. This year's event
will support the capital improvements to the second floor spaces,

including the New IWA Library and Writing Lab and renovations to the
Sean P. Bush '09 Technology Center.

Tickets and sponsorships will be available soon!

NEW WEBSITE!

You may have noticed, but the IWA website has been given a makeover! Click
below to check it out. There is even a page dedicated to Millie!

www.incarnatewordacademy.org

LENTEN RICE BOWL COLLECTION

Once again this Lenten season, our students and their families are invited to
participate in the Catholic Relief Services Rice Bowl project. Click on the buttons
below to learn more about the CRS Rice Bowl and to donate online!

https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/


Learn more about the
CRS Rice Bowl here

Click here to donate to
the Rice Bowl online

2023-2024 TUITION ASSISTANCE

We understand and appreciate the financial commitment that comes with the
investment in an education from Incarnate Word Academy, and strive to make
tuition affordable for all families by offering financial aid based on family need. If
you are interested in applying for financial aid, please complete a FACTS
application no later than March 15, 2023. More information is available
at https://online.factsmgt.com/aid and in the information below. 

Diocesan Tuition
Assistance Timeline

Diocesan Tuition
Assistance Brochure

Diocesan Tuition
Assistance FAQ

FACTS Application
Required Documents

YEARBOOK ORDERS

Yearbook orders are now open!
​

Click the photo below to place your order
now. The online ordering code is incarnate23.

Click here for yearbook order
instructions

BOX TOPS: A message from our 6th Grade Students!

https://www.crsricebowl.org/families
https://mobilizecrs.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.team&teamID=6105
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0014KmTxWON9C-ZQ64h_pv2gdP2RvM96p1U0U0uZs2Piswp8tSL5ZkzgKjbjgrlM6700YYZe0HoRpj9TLlbOt_jiIf19baoDUqMsKtMSuxznOF-tFpFZjuHCg539xa-fJ7d7VRiftCYHARRL6q4dyScs_lXPZ-_69wY&c=y24yUwK_xSCEcMiDQf0kFetnbKauXevbBNYTfIrXMay8RzcPrzg77Q==&ch=IF0RQhs-82WkoIX7xtRw9bmGyPFOkJcxqBtWFeI90ECcxipN0IwUHA==
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/b0abe7cd-b915-4434-b852-4a147ce5feac.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/ed3af87e-6510-4826-8c69-d432613c9440.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/142fcf5c-e8d7-4223-9d1b-0f78054cddba.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/ac4d626c-09d2-47ae-85d6-6b4770170526.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/76b9c63e-374a-4c7b-9fa7-23651ecbf92b.pdf?rdr=true


PTSU EVENT NEWS



Father Daughter Dance: Friday, March 10

Register for the Father Daughter Dance
Here!

IWA SPIRIT WEAR

If you are in need of a hoodie or sweatpants for gym class, the online store is
open.  Please note that there is a shipping fee as all items will be shipped directly
to your home. Click the button below to begin your order!

Click here to shop Spirit
Wear!

HOT LUNCH UPDATE

The hot lunch menu for Wednesday, February 22, has been changed from

pepperoni pizza to cheese pizza.

SCHOOLBELLES PRESIDENT'S DAY SALE

https://auth.digitalacademy.org/Curricula/Form/IWAFatherDaughterDance
https://iwaschoolstore23.itemorder.com/shop/home/


IWA ALUMNI NEWS

Are you an Incarnate Word Academy alumni? We'd love to hear from you! Please
take a moment, click a button below and send us an update!

Are you an IWA Alumni? Click
here!

  
Incarnate Word Academy

Address: 6620 Pearl Rd
Parma Heights, OH 44130

Tel: 440-842-6818

Get In Touch

 
      

 

Incarnate Word Academy | 6620 Pearl Rd, Parma Heights, OH 44130

Unsubscribe hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent byscongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org

https://form.jotform.com/42575617255965
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/
https://www.incarnatewordacademy.org/contact
https://www.facebook.com/iwaonline/
https://twitter.com/IWAOnline
https://www.instagram.com/iwaparmaheights/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:scongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org
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